PORT MILWAUKEE
Request for Qualifications for Port Security and Lighting Engineering Services
Milwaukee, Wisconsin
OFFICIAL NOTICE
Port Milwaukee is soliciting a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for qualified consulting firms to provide PORT SECURITY AND LIGHTING ENGINEERING SERVICES in Milwaukee, Wisconsin.  Electronic copies of the RFQ and supporting documentation will be made available upon request by emailing PortFinance@milwaukee.go.  The RFQ and supporting documentation will also be available on Port Milwaukee’s website https://portmilwaukee.com/Port-Mke/Work-with-the-Port/Contract-Opportunities on Tuesday, January 21, 2025.  
All written requests for clarification in response to the RFQ must be received by the City no later than Monday, February 3, 2025 at 4:00pm (CDT) to PortFinance@milwaukee.gov.  Only written responses and/or addenda will be binding upon the City.
All submittals should be sent to Jackie Q. Carter, Director, Port Milwaukee, 2323 S. Lincoln Memorial Drive

Milwaukee, WI  53207, PortFinance@milwaukee.gov by Friday, February 21, 2025 at 4:00 PM (CDT).  All proposals and accompanying documentation will become the property of Port Milwaukee and may not be returned.  Selection of a proposal does not affect this right.
Port Milwaukee reserves the right to accept or reject any or all submittals and to waive irregularities which would best serve Port Milwaukee interests.

EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY:  Port Milwaukee encourages the fair consideration of minorities and women in the performance of this contract.







Signed:






JACKIE Q. CARTER






Director, Port Milwaukee
PUBLISH THREE (3) TIMES INSERTION WITHOUT FAIL, Thursday, January 23, 2025
